
 
 
 

 

 

24 March 2020 

 

Re:  Notification of the cancellation of the Songkran holidays on April 13-15, 2020 

 

To:   The President 

            The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Delta Electronics (Thailand) Public Company Limited hereby informs the cancellation of annual holidays 

on April 13-15, 2020 and will announced substitute holidays in the next opportunity. 

 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,                                                                             
 

 

______________________ 

(Wilailak Fungthanakun) 

Company Secretary 


